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April 18, 2023 

Kent Borchard 
SR Pit LLC 
PO Box 896 
Meeker, CO 81641 

 

RE:    White River S & G Pit, Permit No. M-1991-009 , Technical Revision (TR-1), Adequacy Review-1 

 
Dear Mr. Borchard: 

On April 12, 2023 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) filed your Technical Revision 
(TR-1) request.  The subject of the request was to change the post mining land use. This is considred a 
significant change to the Reclamation Plan and therefore does not meet the definition of Rule 1.1(56) for 
a technical revision. Pursuant to Rule 1.1(6) any significant proposed changes to the Reclamation Plan 
need to be done so through the amendment process. You may wish to withdrawal your TR-1 request or 
the Division will deny the request prior to the May 12, 2023 decision deadline.  

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.   

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Ec:  Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, DRMS 


